
ATTENTION 
WILDWOOD WATER UTILITY CUSTOMERS 

 
In order to improve water quality, Water Utility personnel will be flushing watermains 
from April 5, 2021 to April 28, 2021. The fire hydrants will be flushed according to the 
following schedule as much as possible: 
 

April 5 - April 6 
Rio Grande Section 

of Middle Township & 
Shawcrest Section of 

Lower Township 

**April 7-April 13 
Wildwood-Rio Grande Ave. 

North toward 26th Street 
& West Wildwood 

**April 14- April 21 
North Wildwood 26th Ave. 

North toward Anglesea 

 **April 22- April 28 
Wildwood- Hand Ave. 

South toward Wildwood 
Crest & Diamond Beach 

Section of Lower Township 

 

 
**Please note flushing will not be performed on Saturdays, Sundays or Holidays. 
 
While we are flushing hydrants in your area you may experience low water pressure 
and discolored water. 
 

1. Customers are advised to refrain from doing laundry while flushing is being 
performed in your area. 

 
2. After your area is flushed, allow your water to run for several minutes to clean 

any sediment out of your water service. 
 

3. If your water does not clear up in a reasonable time, contact the Wildwood Water 
Utility at 609-846-0600. 

 
4. Your patience and cooperation while we are performing our flushing program is 

appreciated. 
 

5. The schedule subject to minor changes due to construction and other unforeseen 
circumstance.  

 
Thank you for your patience in this matter. 
 
Michael McIntyre 
Wildwood Water Utility 


